
Dates for the Diary 
 

Inset days  Mon 22nd July 2019 

 Tues 23rd July 2019 

Other Dates 
Summer Holidays Wed 24th July - Tues 3rd September 2019 
 

SEE EVENT DATES ON REVERSE 
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Parent Management Committee 
 

 Chair - Jenny Marshall, Trustee  
Treasurer - Christine McGarvie, Trustee 

Secretary- Rebecca Kingston, Parent & Trustee 
Preschool Manager - Amanda Davies, Trustee 

Avril Woodford– Community member & Trustee 
Georgina Jones – Parent committee member 

Laura Birch – Parent committee member 
Carrie Christian – Parent committee member 
Andrea Hamman – Parent committee member 

 
We need your help! If you shop online please could you sign 
up to Easyfundraising to support Impstone Preschool, Tadley? 
 
We want to raise as much as possible, so please visit our new 
Easyfundraising page at https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/
causes/impstonepreschooltadley/ and click ‘support us’. 
 
It’s a really easy way to raise money for us—you just use the 
Easyfundraising site to shop online with more than 3,300 well-
known online stores like Amazon, Argos, John Lewis, ASOS, 
Booking.Com, eBay, Boden and M&S, plus when you make a pur-
chase, the retailer sends us a free donation at no extra cost to 
you! 
We want to raise as much as possible, so please visit our new 
Easyfundraising page at https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/
causes/impstonepreschooltadley/ and click ‘support us’.  

 

Summer Topic 

‘People & Communities’ 

 

Our Summer term topic is ‘People and    
communities’ and the children have been 
enjoying role-play for doctors, dentists and 
the gym.  

There has also been much excitement about 
our caterpillars that we have been fortu-
nate to see grow huge, turn in to cocoons 
and now into their butterflies!  We are look-
ing to get another set so we can grow some 
more! 

We are also excited to have visits in from 
various emergency services over the coming 
weeks:) 

And we mustn't forget there’s a special day 
coming up in June for Dad’s!!!!! 

 

Impstone is expanding! 
  

We hope you are all excited about the news of Impstone 
spreading its wings and bringing Cherry Trees within our  
family!! 
 
We certainly have lots going on over the coming weeks to  
prepare for this to start in September, however you won’t 
see anything changing at Impstones!! 
 
We are currently in the process of updating our logo and   
other advertising info, which will include a new uniform which 
you will be able to buy online for your children from our   
website! Watch this space for more info! 
 
If you have any questions about this, please do come and have 
a chat with me:) 

MONTHLY PARENT SONG & 
INFO SHEET 

 
Don’t forget we send out info at 

the beginning of each month of the 
songs and topic for that month.  
We sing these songs with the   

children every session and it would 
be great to hear the children are   
doing this at home with you too! 
Remember, you can record your 
children singing these at home 
with you and add to your child’s 

Tapestry account. 
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MUMS GET CRAFTY FOR     

FATHER’S DAY 
 

W/C 10th June, mums or other 
female relatives are invited in to 
help make something for a special 
man in their child’s life! 
Look out for the letters home 
with more info:) 

THE SUN HAS (ALMOST) GOT HIS 
HAT ON! 

 
So the sun is trying to come out to play and 
we are hoping to spend most of the dry 
days outside, therefore if you haven’t 
signed up to use our suncream, pls ensure 
your child has theirs with them at each 
session. 
Likewise, please ensure your children come 
in suitable footwear for running round in 
the garden as well as a sun hat. Whilst we 
do have spares, children do prefer to have 
their own. 
 

PLEASE ALSO REMEMBER TO NAME ALL 
ITEMS!!! 

Events for the coming year… 

 

• Tempest Photography—Tuesday 25th June 9.15am (all children and siblings welcome) 

• Thursday 18th July 9.15—12.15 – End of Term Party—ALL CHILDREN welcome 

• Thursday 18th July @ 2pm – School Leavers only Graduation Ceremony 

IMPORTANT REMINDERS 
 

When parking at the Preschool, please do not use the disa-
bled bays unless you have a Blue disabled badge, which allows 
you to do so; please park respectfully in a designated space 
only.  When we are expecting a large number of cars into the 
car park at one time, the back field car park will be open. 

Don’t forget that children are required by law to travel in a 
car seat until they’re 12 years old or 135 cm tall, whichever 
comes first!  Any child not seen properly restrained in a car 
seat will be reported to the police.  As with all aspects of our 
Preschool, our children’s safety is paramount. 

Please be aware that nut products, including Nutella spread 
must NOT be brought into the setting for snacks or lunch. 

As we promote healthy eating in our setting, please can I re-
mind you that NO CHOCOLATE OR SWEETS are allowed. 
Any items will be removed from your child’s lunchbox and 
sent back home. 

30 hour Funding  

Entitlement  

30 hour funding began in April 2019 are you entitled? 

• https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/30-hours-
free-childcare-eligibility 

• Make sure you apply before 31st August 2019 to receive 
your funding for the Autumn 2019 term. 

Thank you! 

Just a quick thanks for your support at 
our recent fundraising activities which 

has helped raise: 

Comic Relief £30 

Easter Party £178  

We also want to say a huge thanks to   
Co-op Funeralcare for their donation of 
the Easter Eggs, amazing hampers and 

the party food for the children  

School Leavers Graduation Ceremony 
 

THURSDAY 18th JULY  

2pm 

Parents of School Leavers ONLY!!! 

You will shortly receive an invite to your child’s 
leavers ceremony. 

We hope you can make it (with tissues and cameras 
at the ready!) 


